
 Goalview Notice of 
Meeting to include 
review of DLP draft

DLP expectations for school closure (pivot to online): School closures can occur at any time without notice. It is crucial we are 
prepared to deliver IEP minutes as we pivot between in person and online learning at any time. DLP?s need to be created for all 

students by December 4, 2020 using the following guidance:

If an IEP meeting is scheduled prior to 
December 4, 2020 hold the IEP meeting and 

also create a DLP draft using the ?Special 
Education Distance Learning Plan? form

If a parent disagrees with the COVID 4-day 
modification and an IEP meeting is needed

hold the meeting and then also create a 
DLP draft using the ?Special Education 

Distance Learning Plan? form.

Begin Online 
Instruction with 

Paraeducator SDI 
Delivery

If an IEP meeting will be scheduled after 
December 4, 2020 you will need to draft and 

review a DLP prior to December 4, 2020.

Meet to 
discuss and 

finalize  
annual IEP

Review draft DLP based on 
Identified Priorities for 

Instruction (utilize the DLP 
TA Document for guidance) 

Finalize DLP 
& get 

*required 
signatures 

(LEA, 
Teacher, 
Parent)

 Goalview Notice of 
Meeting to include 
review of DLP draft

Meet to 
discuss and 

finalize 
Modification(s) 

Review draft DLP based on 
Identified Priorities for 

Instruction (utilize the DLP 
TA Document for guidance) 

Finalize DLP 
& get 

*required 
signatures 

(LEA, 
Teacher, 
Parent)

Contact parent for input 
about DLP draft (log contact 

in goalview) 

Case Manager or Team 
draft DLP & LEA reviews 

draft 

Case manager 
schedules an DLP team 

meeting 

Finalize DLP 
& get 

*required 
signatures 

(LEA, 
Teacher, 
Parent)

Does parent 
agree with plan? No

Yes

Create DLP notice of 
meeting and include 
all required members

*If the meeting is held via phone or via video conference, document how parents 
participated in the meeting notes and on the DLP on the signature line.  Upload 

meeting notes with DLP and attach them to the DLP for the file.

Teacher & LEA sign the 
document.  Indicate on 
the signature line of the 

DLP that parents 
participated via phone or 
video conference.  Make 

a copy of the DLP to send 
home to parents and 

place the printed DLP in 
the IEP file


